
Scholarships to be awarded to qualifying high school seniors

The Nebraska Association of Fair Managers will award a $500 scholarship to one qualifying 4-H
male and one qualifying 4-H female who are graduating seniors in the state of Nebraska and
who plan to continue with post high school education.
 This scholarship will be awarded at the annual NAFM convention in January.
 Contact the local extension office for a scholarship application.
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